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Comments: The Flathead system is an incredible resource that deserves more protection. I floated the S. Fork a

couple years ago from Youngs to Mid Creek and the number of packrafts we encountered on the lower 1/2 was

shocking. I'm afraid a permit system is the only way to protect this section. Campsites were very clean although

knapweed was present. Tried to pull all I saw. We saw no large wildlife whatesoever. Mid-Creek takeout needs

signage. Thank you.


